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"Mar, Paul" <Mar@ci.edmonds.wa.us> on 04/28/99 03:15:49 PM

To: records
cc: "Fahey ,Barbara S" <Fahey@ci.edmonds.wa.us>, "Walker, Jim" <Walker@ci.edmonds.wa.us>,

"Miller, Noel" <Nmiller@ci.edmonds.wa.us>
Subject: response to WUTC's 4/1/99 notice on railroad company operations r ulemaking

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the rule making process for

railroad company operations (WUTC Docket No. TR-981102). As a municipal

jurisdiction which has to coexist with BNSF's passenger and freight rail

operation and Amtrak's intercity passenger rail service along our downtown

waterfront area, we totally support any improvements in the rules and or

processes which require the railroad companies to serious consider impacts

to the local community for any changes in their service.

We would like to be on your mailing list for future information regarding

this rule making and therefore request also to be included on the Docket No.

UG-990294 mailing list.

We are also interested in attending your workshop on May 27th. Could you

please e-mail us further details on the agenda for that meeting?

Thank you for your assistance.

Paul Mar

Community Services Director



Kathy Hunter01:32:27 PM04i30/991

"Mar, Paul" <Mar@ci.edmonds.wa.us> on 04/30/99 11:51:30 AM

To: Kathy Hunter/WUTC
cc:
Subject: RE: TR-981102 -Mailing List

Paul Mar

Community Services Director

City of Edmonds

121 5th Ave. N.

Edmonds WA 98020

425-775-7724 (phone)

425-771-0252 (fax)

> -----Original Message-----

> From: khunter@wutc.wa.gov [SMTP:khunter@wutc.wa.gov]

> Sent: Friday, April 30, 1999 9:37 AM

> To: mar@ci.edmonds.wa.us

> Subject: TR-981102 - Mailing List

> Mr. Mar,

> You submitted comments to our agency on railroad operations rules and

> requested to be added to our mailing list for this docket.

> Could you please provide me with your address and organization name, so I

> can take care of this for you?

> Thanks - Kathy Hunter

> 360-664-1257


